
         

  This Week’s Highlights 
 

In Nursery we talked about our celebrations of Hallowe’en and Bonfire night. We also learned about Remembrance 

Day and the significance behind the poppy, we printed our own pictures of poppies to display in our Nursery windows. 

The children also developed their physical skills by taking part in “Squiggle while you wiggle” dance before using the 

moves in their mark making. 

       ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we have started to learn about our new topic of celebrations. We spoke about two 
celebrations we have had recently, Halloween and Bonfire Night. We learned about the 3 prime colours 
and how we can mix them together to make new colours. We played a new game in maths to help us 
understand more and less and practise our number skills. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we have been marvellous mathematicians by using our addition knowledge to answer word 
problems. We enjoyed hearing our new story and were able to sequence this. We have also enjoyed 
exploring verbs and Capital letters to create super sentences. In history, we explored how communities 
came together during the war.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we have been enjoying publishing our comic strips that we wrote last half term. The children 

typed up their finished piece of work into a comic strip template and have illustrated them and added 

speech bubbles too! We have also enjoyed learning all about how lives for children were very different 

back during World War 1 and the children thought carefully about what they would have wanted to do if 

they were alive during the war.  
          --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3 we have started our new geography topic and learnt that England is split into 9 regions.  For 

Remembrance week, we have been focussing on the role of women in the war.  We wrote a diary entry 

imagining we were woman who worked in either a munitions factory or on a farm.  In maths, we have 

started to use the column method to add and subtract 3-digit numbers. 
           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been reading ‘The Last Post’ and learning about the life of soldiers during WW1. We have 
looked at Lord Kitchener’s poster campaign, and conditions in the trenches. We have used our knowledge 
to begin to write a letter from the perspective of a WW1 soldier. In maths we have been consolidating our 
learning of addition and subtraction of two 4 digit numbers.   

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 5, we have worked really hard on our assessment this week. We are so proud of you all! For 
Remembrance week, we have been focusing on tactics used during WW1 including propaganda, trenches 
and morse code to help win the war effort! Our school grounds look beautifully decorated with our bauble 
decorations which a full of information about the different coloured poppies we wear to remember those 
who helped in winning the war.  
                                                    ------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 6, as well as working really hard on our assessments, we have been learning about how World War 
one started. We visited St. Peter’s Church and learned how WW1 impacted people in our area. We were 
lucky enough to meet Albert (92) who told us about what life was like in St.Helens, during World War 2. 
This was a lovely visit and gave us time to reflect on those people that fought and died during the wars.  

10th November 2023 

Dates for your November diary 

• Remembrance Week – 6th to 10th 

• Anti-Bullying Day (Odd Socks) – 
Monday 13th 

• Year 5 Church trip – 16th 

• Diwali Day – 17th 

• Parent’s Evening- 27th-28th 
 

 

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Pride  
 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Arlo J, Kira, Levi & Elijah B Reception: Freya B, Oliver S 

Year 1: Niamh, Harper, Savannah, 
Michael 

Year 4: Aria H, Ruby-Jo, Kobe S, 
Sonny G.  
 

Year 2: Lottie F, Ethan G, Ruby H, 
George D 

Year 5: Anastasia, Ty, Aidan O and 
Arya.  

Year 3: Priya, Lillie-Mai, Cole, Jacob Year 6: Amelia M, Kyle D 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery - celebrate Year 3 – munitions 
Reception- primary colour Year 4 – unified 
Year 1 - chronology Year 5 – propaganda  
Year 2 – appreciation Year 6 – armistice 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Daniel D, Reception 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent 

on MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y6KK 
 
 

Times Tables  

Rockstars. 

Years 3-6: Here are your group  

battles where the winning classes of  

these battles get 3 dojos each.  

Last week’s  

winners were =  

Y6KK 
 

Next week’s battles… 

School 
Target:  

96% 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


